
 
SHIRE OF CHRISTMAS ISLAND 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

29/21 28 July 2021     

 
TENDER T02/2021  

 
TENDERS INVITED FOR THE SUPPLY 

AND DELIVERY OF 3 TOYOTA HILUX 4WD UTES 
 
The Shire of Christmas Island invites tenders for the Supply and Delivery of 3 Toyota Hilux 
4WD Utes.   
 
Full details and requirements are contained in the Request for Tender which is available by 
contacting the Manager Works and Services, Mr Graeme Hedditch on 08 9164 8300 Ext 230 
or email Graeme.hedditch@shire.gov.cx 
 
Tenders shall be addressed to:  
The Chief Executive Officer 
Shire of Christmas Island 
PO Box 863 
Christmas Island, Indian Ocean, 6798 
 
Tenders close at 2PM Wednesday, 18th August 2021. 
 
 
 
 
David Price 
Chief Executive Officer 
 


